April 3, 194<.

dr, John Jones,
Lamar Hotel,
Houston, Texas.

Dear Johni

fnclosed, herewith, you will find & copy
of a letter I am writing Mr. Clay Bsrry regarding
the Jones Interests taking a page ad in our special
“bomber plant edition Sunday, #pril 13th, and I hope
you will not disappoint me im thic request for a
page representing all of your interests in Fort Worth.

is stated in my letter, it is positively
my last appearance in the Advertising Depertment.
That alone should be worth a page.

With best regards, I am

Sincerely,

AGC.KD



